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Comments: To Whom it may concern:

My family has owned a beloved cottage in Wonalancet for several decades, and I am deeply distressed by the

potential for this project to disrupt the serenity of our time there. From what I've read about the project, it is

unnecessary, and will surely cause excessive noise and the destruction of hiking trails, degrade the forest

through erosion and possible wildfires, and adversely affect air and water quality. Please leave our peaceful and

beautiful forest alone!

Sincerely,

Joan Goodman


